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We had our routine inspection from EHO here at Jelly Bears this week! Helen, who does an 

amazing job every day, providing a variety of healthy, home cooked food for all the children 

maintained our 5 Star Food Hygiene Rating. Well done!  

 
 
Are you having a sort out at home? Do you have any fashion jewellery such as bangles and 

chunky necklaces that you no longer need? If so, please think of us, as our children love 

accessorising in the role play corner and we would love to add to our collection. 

 
 
We are on the lookout for two large cable reels to use in our garden. If you are able to donate 
one we would be very grateful.  
  

 

 

We are also in need of some small bed sheets and blankets if anyone has any surplus ones that 

they would like to donate to us. We use toddler bed sheets or cot sheets for our bed mats and 

are grateful for any donations of blankets as well.  

 

 

Now that the Autumn weather has well and truly set in, please can we ask that you send your 
children in with weather appropriate clothes, especially water proof coats, as we do go outside in 
all weathers. Please can you ensure all clothes and shoes are labelled with your child’s name to 
avoid misplacing them.  

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

• End of Term 1: Friday 25th October 2024 

• Opportunity to view files 11am-2pm: Thursday 10th October 2024. This is a chance for 

you to look through your child(ren)’s learning journey, and look at photos of things they 

have been experiencing whilst at nursery. If you would like to book in please email 

manager@jellybearsdaynursery.co.uk or deputy@jellybearsdaynursery.co.uk.  
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